
PUBLIC NOTICE

July 26 Council Meeting Cancelled 

July 20, 2022 

As per S. 10.6 of the City's Procedural By-law this notice is to inform the public that the 
July 26, 2022, Council meeting will be cancelled. 

All business of the cancelled meeting will be considered at the August 9, 2022, Council 
meeting, beginning at 6:30 p.m. 

Council meeting reminders: 

Council meetings are held the second and fourth Tuesday of every month. To view the 
full Council calendar, visit our website. 

To have the August 9, 2022, council agenda, and any future agendas, sent directly to 
your email inbox, be sure to subscribe to our Council package email group. 

Council meetings are streamed live on our YouTube channel, or you can watch on 
YourTV Niagara, channel 10, the Thursday following a council meeting at 9 a.m. 

Questions? 

Email deputyclerk@portcolborne.ca or call 905-835-2900 x115. 

https://calendar.portcolborne.ca/meetings?_mid_=79262
https://subscribe.portcolborne.ca/subscribe
https://www.youtube.com/cityofportcolborne
mailto:deputyclerk@portcolborne.ca

